Advanced Education, Skills & Immigration
Office of the Deputy Minister

Room 160

Legislative Building

Winnipeg MB R3C 0V8

February, 15, 2022

Dr. Kenton C. Anderson

President

Providence University College and Theological Seminary
Kenton.Anderson@prov.ca

Dear Dr. Anderson:

This letter is to advise you of the funding decisions made by the Province of Manitoba on
post-secondary education for the 2022/23 fiscal year.

Consistent with the operating grant decisions for post-secondary institutions, the operating
grant allocation to Providence University College and Theological Seminary for the fiscal
year 2022/23 will be $1,242,100.00.

The department will continue to work with Providence University College and Theological
Seminary to ensure quality post-secondary education, academic freedom and promote student

success. If you have any questions please contact |l

Sincerely,

Eric Charron

C. Honourable Jon Reyes, Minister of Advanced Education, Skills and Immigration
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